GOOD MORNING SOARING EAGLES! THIS IS __ & __ 
Today is Friday, March 28, 2025
And these are your morning announcements.
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2024-2025 yearbooks are on sale now. Yearbooks are $30 and will be in before the end of the year. Seniors do not need to order one, yours is included in your senior dues. Any 9th, 10th or 11th grader or staff member interested in purchasing the 24-25 yearbook should see Mr. Anselman in his office, room 216 to place an order. Yearbook sales end on April 10th.

FROM THE FINE ARTS DEPARTMENT:

DRUMROLL PLEASE! We are excited to announce that we've officially selected our fall 2025 musical and are thrilled to share that Dreamgirls will be hitting the Central VPA stage! 
 
NURSE’S CORNER:

Vison Consent forms must be turned in by March 28th. Deadline was extended because of insufficient consents being returned. SO PLEASE GET YOURS TURNED IN! 

The “Eye Thrive Mobile Unit” will be on-site Wednesday, April 21st to distribute eye-glasses for those students who have turned in a consent form ONLY.




This has been __ & ___. We would like to thank you for your undivided attention during these morning announcements and remind you to keep it Soaring Eagles at CVPA, where Arts and Academics share center stage!
	
	
	



